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Dear Ms. Erickson,

I am writing in support of the proposed Crazy Mountain Land Exchange. For too long the Crazies have been a
checker board of public land and private inholdings. The proposed exchange allows private ownership of some
very high value sections of land, but it also will protect areas of cultural significance to the Crow people, it will
address access issues in other areas, and allow for protective management of one of Montana's special gems. It
seems that the present situation has been a constant source of disagreement and disputes. The proposed land
exchange is a win-win. Please include my comments in support in the official record.

Thank you.

Adela Awner



